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In this issue
-- Center Lauds Dougco Appeal of “Disappointing” Voucher Ruling
-- DeGrow Sets Record Straight on School Funding

-- Center Briefs School Board Candidates Across Colorado
-- New Report Highlights Bargaining Reform Opportunities

-- Eddie on Ed Reform: Blended Learning to Teacher Options

Center Lauds Dougco Appeal of “Disappointing” Voucher Ruling
The Education Policy Center responded immediately to the August 12 Denver District Court ruling that enjoined Douglas County’s groundbreaking Choice Scholarship Program with a press release. Pam recorded an interview with 850 KOA, with clips used in their breaking news coverage, then turned around to interview school board president John Carson for one of our iVoices podcasts. She made guest appearances on the Amy Oliver Show and Backbone Radio to discuss the fallout from the ruling, and also was quoted in School Reform News’ coverage of the injunction. Ben discussed the case locally on Grassroots Radio Colorado, in addition to speaking with Focus on the Family’s Citizen Link and recording a podcast with the Heartland Institute. 
More from Ed Is Watching:

Hooray! Douglas County, Institute for Justice Appeal Anti-Voucher Ruling
DeGrow Sets Record Straight on School Funding

This year’s Proposition 103 by Senator Rollie Heath (D-Boulder) isn’t the first time in recent memory that Colorado voters are being asked to raise taxes for education. Senior policy analyst Ben DeGrow debated Heath for a recent episode of 9 News’ Your Show. He also was quoted on the topic for a national story by American Family Radio News. We can expect more opportunities as Election Day draws nearer.
Center Briefs School Board Candidates Across Colorado

It’s been a busy but profitable September. In addition to our free screening of the acclaimed documentary Waiting for “Superman” to more than 40 guests, we also delivered a series of school board candidate briefings. Pam and Ben gave two presentations at the Independence Institute offices and one each in Colorado Springs and Loveland, sharing local reform opportunities with 30 candidates representing 16 different districts from Fort Collins to Pueblo and from Grand Junction to Kiowa. To learn more about the topics discussed and to see a copy of the PowerPoint presentation, see http://education.i2i.org/2011/09/education-policy-center-briefings-bring-out-school-board-candidates-across-colorado/. 
New Report Highlights Bargaining Reform Opportunities
One of the many topics we covered at our school board candidate briefings was local collective bargaining reform—a somewhat unique opportunity for our local control state. The timing was perfect, because earlier this month we released a new issue backgrounder by Ben DeGrow titled Nine Key Changes at the Bargaining Table: A Policy Handbook for Colorado School Board Reform Leaders. The prescriptions include policy changes to payroll deductions, teacher assignments, negotiation transparency, and tax-funded union release time.
More from Ed Is Watching:

Independence Institute Report Highlights K-12 Reform Bargaining Opportunities
Eddie on Ed Reform: Blended Learning to Teacher Options
As usual, our precious 5-year-old blogger Eddie has been busy on the trail of other key education reform developments. Below are links to some of his most recent thoughtful and colorful musings:

Is It Really Time to Re-Think Education Reform Focus on The Achievement Gap?
New Research Adds to “Master’s Bump” Blowout; Time for More Performance Pay
Outside the Education Box: Blended Learning Opportunities for At-Risk Teens
Indiana Teachers Union Secedes; Some Colo. Teacher Member Options Limited
Michigan Legislator Attacks Choice, Wants Public Schools to Control Who Attends
Dear Friends,

We hope you enjoyed our latest update from the Education Policy Center.
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